
From: NANCY C DERHAM 
Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 8:30 PM 
To: Planning Comment <PlanningComment@losgatosca.gov> 
Subject: Public Comment #2 Hearing on 11.10.21 

Dear Planning Commissioners, 

I am speaking on behalf of the Ann Arbor/ Wollin Way neighborhood regarding the Conditional Use 
Permit for Hillbrook School. 

We continue to be aware of the Permit and continue be an active neighborhood in monitoring the 
compliance issues.  Hillbrook has been doing a good job with their transportation plans and we hope 
they can continue to have success. 

Thank You,  

Nancy Derham 

Sent from my iPhone 
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